
 A few words from our Guest Speaker, Megan Krivsky…   

    "Throughout my life, God has been continuously revealing 

Himself to me.  I've learned that God loves people and He has 

transformed my heart to do the same.  Over the course of my 

time at Wingate University, I have been serving through a local 

ministry called Young Life to reach high schoolers and share 

with them the incredible God present in everyday life.  Last 

year, as I started thinking about life after college, I began to feel 

God tugging me towards international missions.  I'm excited to 

step out into different areas of the world over this next year as 

a vessel for His Spirit." - Megan Krivsky 

Blog: megankrivsky.theworldrace.org 

Cell: 336-608-7671 

Email: me.krivsky@wingate.edu 

__________________________________________________ 

 

      Sunday, May 26th 
Parents/Graduates can decorate 

their “Graduate Memorabilia Table” 

on Saturday, May 25th in the FLC. 

___________________________________________________ 

   Union County  
 Churches United 

Saturday, May 18th      

11:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

                 PLACE: 
Wingate Community Park 

 
___________________________________________________ 

 

Virginia Pope 

 
___________________________________________________ 

 
This coming Thursday, the homeschool co-op will be having 

their science fair in our FLC.  We have been invited to come 

and see the work of these fine students.   
 

You Are Invited   

Co-op Homeschool Science Fair & Choirs 

Thursday, May 9, 2019 

PBC Family Life Center 

Choir Program 9:00 – 10:00 AM 

Science Fair:  10:15 AM - Until 
____________________________________________________ 

MEN’S RETREAT AT FORT CASWELL 
May 31st - June 2nd ● Cost $100.00 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wi-Fi Information 
Sanctuary  

Network Name:  WIN_504629; Password:  rxz8p7h6fb 
 Fellowship Hall  

Network Name:  WIN_700468; Password:  3q7g7kwsc8 
Family Life Center 

Network Name:  WIN_505855; Password:  gptz73g2tt 
 

 

 

“This Was Not The Plan!”    
Luke 7:18-35 

 

Philadelphia Baptist Church 

 

R. Caroll Anthony, Pastor 
Jeff Jenkins, Youth Minister         Richard Taylor, Music Minister    
Linda Day, Pianist                               Melba Zimmerman, Organist 
Judy Rogers, Treasurer                  Sheri Autry-Rodgers, Secretary 

5709 Philadelphia Church Road, Marshville, NC  28103 
704-624-5121 

www.pbcmarshville.org; philadelphia1@windstream.net 
 

callto:336-608-7671
mailto:me.krivsky@wingate.edu
http://www.pbcmarshville.org/
mailto:philadelphia1@windstream.net


Our   Lord's Day                                       May 5, 2019 

Morning Worship 

Prelude                                                                                      Organist 

Call to Worship #499     “Open Our Eyes, Lord”         Congregation 

Opening Prayer                                                                            Pastor                                                             
Welcome & Announcements                                                    Pastor                            
Fellowship Chorus       “Let’s Just Praise the Lord”  Congregation 

Let’s just praise the Lord, praise the Lord; Let’s just lift our hearts 

toward Heaven and praise the Lord!  Let’s just praise the Lord, praise 

the Lord; Let’s just lift our hearts toward heaven and praise the Lord! 

                                                      (Repeat)   

Fellowship Time 
Hymn #495              “Serve the Lord with Gladness”  Congregation 

Receiving of Tithes and Offerings                                            Ushers 
Children’ s Message 
Hymn #447                         “Trust and Obey”              Congregation 
Worship Choir         “There’s Power in the Blood” 
Special Guest                                                                 Megan Krivsky 
Scripture                               Luke 7: 18-35                                Pastor 
Sermon                      “This Was Not The Plan!”                      Pastor 
Invitation Hymn #275      “I Surrender All”                 Congregation 
Benediction                                                                                  Pastor     
____________________________________________________  

Evening Worship 

Prelude                                              Organist 

Call to Worship #499   “Open Our Eyes, Lord”           Congregation 

Opening Prayer                                                                            Pastor                                   
Welcome & Announcements                                                    Pastor 
Hymn #446                     “Take Time to Be Holy”        Congregation  
Scripture                             Romans 10:14-17                           Pastor 
Sermon                       “The Parable of Mr. Cooter”                Pastor  
Benediction                                                                                  Pastor  
____________________________________________________  

Deacon of the Week: Jerry Davis 

 Next Week:  Greg Outen 

 

“           Only one life, will soon be past. 

                Only what’s done for Christ will last.” 

____________________________________________________ 

Opportunities of the Week 

    Sunday            
     9:30  AM       Prayer Time 
   10:00 AM        Sunday School   
   11:00 AM        Morning Worship 
Special Guest: Megan Krivsky, Mary Katherine Atkinson’s friend. 

    4:30 PM       Awana Club - Leader’s Day 
    7:00 PM       Evening Worship 
Monday 
     7:00 PM        Ladies Bible Study in Conference Room 
Wednesday       
   7:00 PM          Adult Bible Study, Mission Friends, GA’s in FLC, 
                            RA’s, Youth, Girlfriends in Christ 
Thursday 
    9:00 AM         LIGHT Co-op Choir Program in FLC 
  10:15 AM         LIGHT Co-op Science Fair in FLC 

Next Sunday     
               Mother’s Day & Mother’s Day offering received. 
                          No Evening Services/Classes 
____________________________________________________ 

 
____________________________________________________ 

Welcome Visitors 

Your presence today is a blessing.  Thank you for choosing to 
worship with us.  Please fill out a visitor card and place it in the 
offering plate or hand it to the Pastor.  We pray your visit today 
meets your spiritual needs and you will choose to come again.  
God Bless You. 

Stewardship/Enrollment Report:  April 28, 2019 

Weekly Required:  $ 7,689.56; Weekly Received:  $ 6,321.17 
Requirement to Date:  $ 269,134.60 

Received to Date:  $ 248,156.58 

 Sunday School Enrollment:  228; Present: 127  

      Discipleship Training Enrollment:  123; Present:  68 

________________________________________________ 

Prayer   List 

New:  Kim Cattie (Dr. John Cattie’s wife),  
UNCC Students and Families 
Monroe Square, Brookdale:  Eugenia Smith    
On Going: Helen Anthony, Luna Rollins, Virginia Rollins, Rick 
Pressley, Brent Vaughn, Aaron Duke, Mary Doukas, Mary Paula 
Keith, Ashtin Stutts, Billy Ray Woodward, Alisha Bell, Barry Hilton, 
Annie Griffin, Bill Johnson, Charles Knight, Chase Rushing, Donald 
Tyner, Elaine Price, Jamie Jenkins, John McManus, J. T. Starling, 
Laura Sims, Loree Evans, Lydia Turner & sons, Thad & Theo, 
Matthew Collier, Ona Ruth Smith, Paul & Lavonne Floyd, Peggy 
Rushing, Ralph Pope, Reagan Thomas, Richard Sexton, Ryder 
Riggins, Rick Pressley, Shelby Hendrickson, Sherry Lane, Virginia 
Rollins, Sandy Simpson, Don Thompson 

Please contact our church office to update the Prayer list.   
____________________________________________________ 

Awana Club Meal 

Today:  Deborah Sullivan 

Nursery Workers 

Today:  Kaylee Duke & Lacy Lee; Next Week:  No Nursery  

Children’s Church Workers   

Children’s Church is for ages 2 to 5 years old. 
  2 & 3 Year Old’s Class                                4 & 5 Year Old’s Class 
Today:  Crystal Craig & Chad Clay           Deborah S. & Jennifer H. 

Next Week:  No Children’s Church       No Children’s Church 
 

Changes have been made to the Nursery Schedule, so please 
note in your May Newsletter that there will be no Nursery or 
Children’s Church on Mother’s Day, Sunday, May 12th or on 
Graduate Recognition Sunday, May 26th.  Thank you. 

 


